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        A message from the Headteacher 
Our week started with a visit from Greig from 52 Lives, 
a charity which aims to inspire people to be kind. 
He presented an assembly to the children on kindness 
and how this makes a difference to people’s lives.   
The children then went back to classrooms to make a 
gift for someone special to show kindness. There were 
lots of wonderful ideas and designs. Thank you to Mrs 
Billett for organising this opportunity for the children. We 
are planning to put together a Kindness display in 
school, where we can share examples of kindness that 
have been shown. 
Today, Miss Hull took a group of children to a netball 
tournament at Sheldon School. A match report will follow 
in next week’s newsletter. 
          Have a good weekend. 
                  Best Wishes  Mrs Joy 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                              
                                           

 

 

 

         

 

 
 

Girls’ Football Event at Abbeyfield School 
Last Friday, a group of Year 5 girls took part in a football 
event at Abbeyfield School organised by the 
Chippenham Sports’ Partnership. The event was linked 
to International Women’s Day. Children from many 
different schools had the opportunity to play in matches 
and activities which were football themed.  
“I really enjoyed meeting new people and making 
friends. I loved the activities and matches, and playing 
in general. It was so fun. I recommend football to girls!” 
By Chloe C 
Well done to: Harper C, Delilah-May S, Sophie F, 
Evie G, Amelia B, Isabella P, Lorelei A, Anwen C, 
Jesal DM, Olivia W, Poppy S, Abigail H, Poppy W, 
Chloe C, Maci P & Larissa O. 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
          
 
 
    
 
    

 
 

Tag Rugby Tournament      
On Friday last week, a group of Year 6 children 
participated in a local tag rugby tournament held at 
Chippenham Rugby Club. Here is a match report: 
In the first game, our team scored 7 tries and had a 
great victory! Everyone’s communication was very 
good and they continued to play well. We stayed 
calm and managed to get the tags off the other 
team whenever they had the ball. We won 5 games 
in total and drew 2, making us overall winners! 
Thank you to Miss Hull for taking us to the 
tournament, and well done to the team! By Rhyce  
Team: Rhyce H, Tommy W, Freddy W, Theo J, 
Theo G, Joseph M, Charlie L, Maaz Z, Maya-
Rose W, Alice N and Grace W. 

 

School Lunch - Easter Cupcakes – 4th April 
On the last day of term, the pudding for those who 
have booked a school lunch will be Easter cupcakes 
– 15 of them will contain a surprise!  If you get a 
cupcake with a jam filling in the middle, you will win 
some Easter treats! If you would like to be in with a 
chance to get a lucky cupcake, please book a school 
lunch for Friday 4th April. Good luck! 

                         
 

Comic Relief – Friday 21st March 
We will be supporting the Comic Relief charity with a 
non-uniform day on Friday 21st March. £1 
donations welcomed, but please only donate if you can. 
Thank you.  
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FORS NEWS 
 
Easter Egg Hunt – Saturday 29th March 10:00am to 11:30am. 
We are excited to announce the final plan for our Easter event! Come and 
join us for an unforgettable Easter Egg Hunt on Saturday 29th of March, from 
10:00am to 11:30am at the school.  
 
There will be plenty of opportunities to find and win Easter eggs, take 
delightful photos with the Easter bunny, and participate in a fun-filled 
colouring competition.  
 
It's going to be a memorable day for children and families, filled with laughter 
and vibrant colours. Don't miss out on the fun! 
 

 
 

 

forsevents@outlook.com 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

      Future Dates 
March 
Weds 19th – Year 5 Taster Day at 

Sheldon (Group 1) 
Fri 21st - Comic Relief Day – non-

uniform day 

Weds 26th – Year 5 Taster Day at 
Sheldon (Group 2) 

Sat 29th – FORS Easter Egg Hunt 10-
11.30am 

 

April 
Tues 1st - Starlings and Robins trip to 

the Steam Museum  
Tues 1st – Uniform sale in the hall 

2.40pm 
Fri 4th – Last day of term 

Tues 22nd – Term 5 begins 

Weds 23rd – Grittleton Year 4 residential 
departs 

Fri 25th – Grittleton Year 4 residential 
returns 

TD Days 2024-2025 

Monday 9th June 2025 
Wednesday 23rd July 2025 

Thursday 24th July 2025 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
   
 
 
 

     
 

Kindness Assembly and Workshops 
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